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M E M O 
 
TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: District Manager 
 
SUBJECT: VACANCY IN OFFICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
DATE: May 30, 2006 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors review this memo and consider filling the 
vacancy in the elective office of Board of Director by appointment. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
At the April 20, 2006 Board of Directors meeting your Board received notice from David 
Ross of his resignation from the San Lorenzo Valley Water District Board of Directors. 
Pursuant to Government Code Section 1780 the remaining Board Members may fill the 
vacancy by appointment. Appointment to fill the vacancy must be made within sixty (60) 
calendar days of the effective of the vacancy (April 20, 2006). Staff was directed to post a 
notice of vacancy and solicit letters of interest. 
 
The Notice of Vacancy was posted at eight (8) locations, throughout the District and 
published twice in the Valley Press/Scotts Valley Banner. See Attachment 1. The Notice of 
Vacancy required interested individuals to submit a letter of interest by 5:00 p.m., Thursday, 
May 27, 2006. In response to the Notice of Vacancy the District has received letters of 
interest from the following individuals: 
 
Manuel Centeno 
Fred McPherson 
Gordon Stewart Jr. 
 
See Attachments 2, 3 and 4. 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors review the letters of interest and consider 
filling the vacancy by appointment. 
 
              

       James A. Mueller 
       District Manager 
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